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FEEDBACK FROM THE ADULTS PARTNERSHIP BOARD  
 
Report of the Chair of the Adults Partnership Board 
 
 
The Adults Partnership Board met on Tuesday 5th May, 2015 
 
The meeting was a single topic meeting looking at the role, function and membership 
of the group. 
 
It was agreed that the terms of reference of the group need to be revised to better 
reflect the role of the group as an advisory group to the HWBB. 
 
Similarly the membership of the group could usefully be reviewed to ensure that the 
right members were invited. 
 
It was agreed that following the HWBB establishing its shortlist of priorities that the 
Adults Board could focus on ensuring delivery of a number of priorities once agreed 
by the HWBB. 
 
The group also agreed that a close working relationship needs to be forged between 
itself and the other advisory groups to ensure that they all avoid working in traditional 
silos and came together to address cross cutting issues. 
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